
 
7 April 2025 
 
Re: NAP Information Communication Technology Literacy (NAP-ICTL) – Assessment Thursday 8 May 

 
Dear Families  
 
In May 2025 samples of Year 6 and Year 10 students in schools in all Australian states and territories will 
participate in the NAP Information and Communication Technology Literacy (NAP–ICTL) sample 
assessment, one of a set of assessments within the National Assessment Program. The National 
Assessment Program is an ongoing program of assessments designed to measure progress towards the 
goals outlined in the Melbourne Declaration on Educational Goals for Young Australians, 2008. 
 
Your young person has been selected to participate in the NAP-ICTL assessment. This online assessment 
will be conducted on the Thursday 8 May and be administered by Mrs Fiona Antonic. Students do not 
need to study or prepare anything in advance for the NAP-ICTL assessment.  
 
Following the assessment ACARA will provide the school with reports of the performance of students as 
a collective. Information regarding individual student performance is strictly confidential and no 
individual student or school information will be published. 
 
School and student participation is essential to ensure that NAP-sample tests are high quality and error-
free, and that they provide accurate and reliable outcomes. Consequently, all sampled schools and 
students are required to participate in these activities unless they meet exemption and withdrawal 
criteria stipulated in the NAP protocols.  
 
If you have any concerns about your young person participating, please contact your young person’s 
home class teacher or Mrs Fiona Antonic.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Fiona Antonic     Lexie Morris 
Leader of Learning     A/Principal 
 
 


